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Office of the Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

March 6, 2017

The Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102
Philadelphia. PA 19103

Dear Director,

On behalf of the University of Arkansas, [ am pleased to submit our campus AASHE STARS
V2.0 report. I affirm that the information in this year's submission has been checked for
accuracy. The Office for Sustainability has done its due diligence to collect and represent the
University of Arkansas' sustainability initiatives. The effort needed to compile data across the
university's campus and auxiliaries spanned the past year, involved numerous partnerships, and
forged new relationships. The University of Arkansas AASHE STARS report is the product of
that effort. Please take a moment to review the activities of our community over the past year.

We are proud of owprogre us far, and look forward to expanding our efforts next year.
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